
Friday 12th January Dates for your Diary 

20th Jan Final Cross Country Race - Buile Hill Y3-Y6 

29th Jan Y6 Height and Weight National Checks  

30th Jan Y6 Height and Weight National Checks  

30th Jan UKS2 Film Night  

2nd Feb Y5 Planetarium Workshop - in school 

5th Feb 
Non Uniform Day: Children’s Mental Health - 
Voluntary Donation for Place2Be (ParentPay) 

7th Feb Young Voices Concert 

8th Feb 
Y1 Mountain Explorer Visitor & Y5 Mountain 
Rescue Visitor 

9th Feb Parent Voice Group Meeting - 9am 

9th Feb 
World Book Day Costume Sale - 3:15pm to 
4:00pm 

12th Feb Wear Purple - Epilepsy Awareness Raising Day 

14th Feb Y2 Visit to Manchester Airport 

16th Feb School closes for half term 

26th Feb School Re-opens 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Litter Picking - Update from Eco-Council 
 

The Eco Council at Broadoak 
would like to say a big thank you 
to Salford City Council for their 
kind donation of litter picking 
equipment.  The children have 
been busy putting the equipment 
to good use, keeping our school 
grounds litter free. 

Cross Country 

Cross Country Dates - Buile Hill 

Dates Race Time Distance 

20th Jan 

Y3 & Y4 Boys 9:30am 1000m 

Y3 & Y4 Girls 9:40am 1000m 

Y5 & Y6 Boys 9:50am 1500m 

Y5 & Y6 Girls 10:10am 1500m 

Saturday 20th January  is the final Cross 
Country Race for the children in Y3 - Y6.  The 
race is due to be run at Buile Hill Park at the 
times above.  Good luck to all the runners - Go 
Team Broadoak! 

Lledr Hall Meeting 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the Y5 
Lledr Hall Parent Meeting this week.  During the 
meeting, information was shared about the up and 
coming residential visit.  The slides shared at the 
meeting have now been placed on the Home Page of 
the school website and the Y5 Spring Term Class 
Page.  A payment item for the residential visit has 
also been added to ParentPay.  If you have any 
questions / queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
school directly.   

Broadoak Backpack Character Value of the Fortnight: 

Optimism 

PTA Update 
On Tuesday evening, we held our Spring Term PTA meeting.  Thank 
you to the committee members who attended, at the meeting we 
were able to discuss the successes of last term and map out the 
events that we will be holding during the Spring Term.  The following 
events have now been confirmed: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Details of all events will be communicated via the weekly newsletter 
and will also be shared on the PTA Instagram account.  To view the 
PTA Instagram feed, please use the link: broadoak_pta 
Please note this is a PTA managed site, if parents have any queries 
regarding school related  issues / events, they should follow the 
normal communication method and contact school directly.  We are 
aware that there is also a historic PTA Facebook page.  The committee 
has made the decision to use the Instagram as the sole form of 
communication and as a result the Facebook page will not provide 
updates and will no longer be in use.  

Parking on Fairmount 
Please could I encourage parents to be considerate when parking at the start and end of the school day.  Since returning after 
Christmas, we have had two residents contact school due to driveways being blocked by parked cars.  Thank you in advance for 
your support in this matter. 

Key Stage Funds 
Our voluntary £6.00 Key Stage Fund contribution is now 
available to pay via ParentPay. These support staff in 
delivering additional curriculum enhancements.  Thank 
you in advance for your ongoing support. 

UKS2 Film Night  - 5pm to 7:15pm 30.01.24 

World Book Day Costumes Sale 09.02.24 

KS1 Disco  - 5pm to 6:15pm 05.03.24 

Egg Decoration Competition / 

Family Quiz Night.  27.03.24 

World Book Day Costume Donations 
The PTA will be holding a World Book Day Costume Sale  
on Fri 9th Feb - 3:15pm to 4pm.  To support this event, 
we are asking parents to donate any out-grown 
costumes, which are in good condition, to school by Fri 
2nd Feb  These will then be available to buy for a 
minimum donation of £4 at the sale.   

http://www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk
mailto:broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS

